

Nick Fish, Commissioner David G. Shaff, Administrator

1120 SW 5th Avenue, Room 600 Portland, Oregon 97204-1926 Information: 503-823-7404 www.portlandoregon.gov/water



TRAFFIC ADVISORY

For Immediate Release October 30, 2013

For more information, contact Terry Black, Public Information, at 503-823-8064.

Portland Water Bureau and Mt. Hood National Forest Working Group Meeting Scheduled for November

PORTLAND, OR -- The public is invited to attend the Portland Water Bureau and Mt. Hood National Forest Bull Run working group meeting on Wednesday, November 20, 2013, from 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM at the Zigzag Ranger District located at 70220 E. Hwy 26, Zigzag, Oregon.

Under the terms of a 20-year agreement between the Portland Water Bureau and Mt. Hood National Forest, staff engaged in the management of the Bull Run watershed--Portland's primary drinking water source-- meet semi-annually each year. The purpose of these meetings is to review work plans, budgets and staff assignments; and communicate accomplishments and issues addressed during the course of management activities. An annual report is presented at the spring meetings.

For more information about the 20-year stewardship agreement between the Portland Water Bureau and the Mt. Hood National Forest, please go to http://www.portlandoregon.gov/water/article/399652 or http://www.fs.usda.gov/news/mthood/news-events.

###